
 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Road Safety Week 22nd-29th November 2021 

 

This year’s theme is ‘Be a Road Safety Hero’ and throughout the course of the week we will be 

running a range of activities to raise awareness of road safety.  

Please do encourage your child to enter the Brighten Your Bag competition, look out for the 

leaflet with all the details being sent home. The children can decorate a bag, the brighter the 

better, anything to stand out. Please fill in and return their entry form along with their decorated 

bag, a picture of their bag or their design idea by 3rd December 2021. The best entries will then be 

submitted to Croydon Council. It would be great for Cypress to have a winner! 

Friday 26th is Road Safe-Tee Day and we will be asking children to come dressed in their 

brightest t-shirt to highlight Croydon’s TFL STARS message, ‘Be safe, Be seen, BE BRIGHT!’ 

Children should still wear their school shoes, school trousers, skirt, etc with their bright t-shirt. No 

donations are need.  

We will also be introducing a ‘Walk to the Moon’ competition to encourage children to travel 

sustainably to school (walk, cycle or scoot). This will start from Wednesday 24th December. The 

class that has the most ‘sustainable travellers’ over a month will win a class prize. 

Cypress Primary has a gold accreditation for its STARS travel plan. The school is working hard not 

only educate pupils to travel safely, but also to travel sustainably thereby reducing our carbon 

footprint, contributing to cleaner air and encouraging a healthier lifestyle. Information can be 

found at https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/ 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Afjana Khatun and Fiona Jerman 

Stars Travel Plan Leaders 

 

https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/

